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The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, Newfoundland & Labrador
A1A 5B2

Attention:

	

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon: "

Re:

	

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 2013 General Rate Application
Updated Responses to Requests for Information.

In the letter dated July 10, 2015, the Board requested Hydro to provide the date when responses to the
Newfoundland Power RFIs, which Hydro contested, can be provided to include 2016 detailed forecast
information. Hydra's 2016 budgeting process is currently underway. The current budget process would
indicate that approval by Hydro's Board of Directors is anticipated to occur in November 2015. Hydro
confirms it will provide the requested RFI updates shortly after receipt of approval of the 2016 budget.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

NEWFO UN D AND LABRADOR HYDRO

GPY/bds

cc:

	

Gerard Hayes - Newfoundland Power

	

Thomas Johnson-- Consumer Advocate
Paul Coxworthy-Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales

	

Yvonne Jones, MP Labrador
Thomas J. O'Reilly, Q.C. - Cox & Palmer

	

Senwung Luk-Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP
Dennis Browne,-Q.C. - Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis

	

Genevieve M. Dawson - Benson Buffett

newfoundland iabrador

hudro
a nalcor energy company
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